Annual Notice to NVCC Employees Regarding Connecticut’s Drug Free Work Place Policy

Be advised that NVCC is a “Drug Free Work Place” and that it is unlawful to manufacture, distribute, possess or use controlled substances in the workplace.  The whole Connecticut Drug Free Work Place Policy can be found in the Employees’ Policy and Procedure Manual, which is also available on the NVCC website.  Employees in need of confidential drug counseling may contact our Employee Assistance Program at 

1-800-526-3485 (in CT).

To view the Drug Free Work Place Policy, click the following link:
http://das.ct.gov/HR/Regs/Current/Drug-free%20Workplace.pdf
